
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 1/15/2014 12:40:02 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Commissioner Ferron Issues Statement on Departure From CPUC: CPUC 

Press Release 

Wow. I don't know if he will be on the dais tomorrow, or not. Do you? Sounds dire. Such a 
shame - he is a very decent man. 

MC 

From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 11:56 AM 
To: ALL PUC 
Subject: FW: Commissioner Ferron Issues Statement on Departure From CPUC: CPUC Press Release 

We'll miss Commissioner Ferron as a friend and colleague, and wish him the very best as he 
concentrates his energy on his health. It's a rare person who combines a great intellect with 
such generosity, openness to the ideas of others, and an eagerness to serve. 

From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 11:43 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Commissioner Ferron Issues Statement on Departure From CPUC: CPUC Press Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
PRESS RELEASE 

Media Contact: Terrie Prosper, 415.703.1366, news@cpuc.ca.gov 

COMMISSIONER FERRON ISSUES STATEMENT 
ON DEPARTURE FROM CPUC 

SB GT&S 0274190 



SAN FRANCISCO, Jan. 15, 2014 - The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) 
today issued the following statement of Commissioner Mark J. Ferron: 

"In January 2012, I was diagnosed with an aggressive form of prostate cancer, and 
over the last two years I have undergone extensive treatments at UCSF Medical 
Center. Unfortunately, I learned last week that my disease has moved to a new stage, 
and after consultation with my family, my medical advisors, the Governor, and 
President Peevey, I have decided that I can no longer continue to carry out my duties 
as Commissioner. Consequently, I am resigning my appointment. I would like to 
thank my staff, my fellow Commissioners, and all those at the CPUC for their 
tremendous support over my three years as Commissioner." 

In response to Commissioner Ferron's statement, CPUC President Michael R. Peevey 
said, "I speak on behalf of my fellow Commissioners when I say that Mark has been an 
invaluable asset to us, and has brought a real-world perspective to our work. Fie is a 
man with tremendous inner strength. We wish him the best and look forward to the day 
when we can raise our glasses in a toast to his recovery." 

Information on Commissioner Ferron is available at www.cpuc.ca.gov/Ferron. 

For more information on the CPUC, please visit www.cpuc.ca.gov. 

### 

Terrie Prosper 

Director, News and Public Information Office 

California Public Utilities Commission 
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